SPECIAL MEETING BIDS FOR SALE OF 1970 MACK TRUCK

A legally advertised meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Tuesday, November 21, 1989 at 3:30 p.m. with supervisors Andrew Piccuta and Ronald Golba present.

The purpose of the meeting was to accept sealed bids for the sale of the 1970 Mack Dump Truck.

The following bids were received:

- (1) Richard D. Strohecker \$501.00
- (2) Glenn H. Rogers \$1,200.00
- (3) Chuck Long, Jr. \$1,290.00

The bid was awarded to the highest bidder - Charles J. Long, Jr. Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Ronald Golba to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary